
MORE GENERATION



WHY IS THERE A MIDDLE 
SCHOOL ENVIRONMENT 
ON SUNDAYS?
We believe this will allow us to reach 6th-8th 
grade students more effectively where they 
can discover and deepen a relationship with 
Jesus Christ!

WHERE IS THE NEW MIDDLE 
SCHOOL ENVIRONMENT 
LOCATED AT EACH OF THE 
LOCATIONS?
•	 Arlington middle school students will meet at
	 Arlington Hope’s Closet
•	 Fleming Island middle school students will 	
	 meet in The Chapel
•	 Mandarin middle school students will meet 	
	 at the Mandarin office
•	 San Pablo middle school students will meet 	
	 at San Pablo Hope’s Closet
•	 Baymeadows coming in January 2020

WHEN DOES THE FIRST 
MIDDLE SCHOOL SUNDAY
ENVIRONMENT START?
Beginning Sunday, August 11th at all locations.
*Baymeadows is coming in January 2020

WHAT SERVICE TIME IS 
THE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
ENVIRONMENT OFFERED
AT EACH CAMPUS? 
•	 Arlington Campus: 11:22am
•	 Fleming Island Campus: 11:22am
•	 Mandarin Campus: 11:22am
•	 San Pablo Campus: 9:00am and 11:22am
•	 Baymeadows Campus: coming in
	 January 2020

WHAT DOES DROPOFF
AND PICK-UP LOOK LIKE 
ON SUNDAYS?
We encourage your middle school student to be 
dropped off and picked up by their parent or 
guardian on Sunday mornings.

WILL THERE BE SECURITY 
AVAILABLE AT THE 
NEW MIDDLE SCHOOL 
ENVIRONMENTS? 
We will always have our Nehemiah Serve Staff 
in and outside of our new locations.

WHAT ABOUT WEDNESDAY 
NIGHTS?
Our primary Eleven22 Students environment 
for all 6th-12th grade students happens every 
Wednesday Night from 6:30pm-8:30pm at
all locations.

Enter this number 81010
Text this message @e22ms
For more information please contact:
students@coe22.com


